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HERE & GONE IN 5 DAYS...
As August winds down, we are looking at the end days of summer and the start
of fall.  Plus, our major fund raiser – our beer and food tent at the Ozaukee
County Fair – came and went and we ended up with another good fair.  All told,
we were able to put twelve months of payments in the bank for our Tucker loan,
and baring no hidden expenses (except a cultpacker), we will be able to stay in
the black for the upcoming season. 
   Couple of highlights from this past fair, we were down on Miller products
(only sold 51 - ½ barrels compared to 62 last summer) yet we were up on Bud
products.  Our new Ribeye Steak Sandwich was a big hit; we were sold out (sold
343) of them by Sunday.  I know I bought at least four (if not more) during the
fair and regardless if I cooked them or some else, they were a winner each time. 
The only draw back to them is that it took approximately six (6) minutes to cook
them, but it was well worth the wait.  This sandwich has my vote to come back
next summer.
   As for entertainment, we were able to secure a small sound system that allowed
us to hook up an iPod to provide a variety of music during the day before our DJ
started playing.  Once the evening hit, we had 401(k)aroke again this summer
and they were really got the crowd going.  Having entertainment helps keep the
crowd at our tent and allows us to sell more product.
  And so, with another fair behind us and our new season ahead, we have what
we need to take on the challenges that are in front of us.  And with my time
being up, continue reading on for more on the fair and other events.  So until
next month, keep your track on the snow and join us in September.

THANK YOUs
We would like to send out a “Thank You” to all our fine volunteers helping to
make our fund raiser another major success.  This includes the Snow Drifters, the
Snow Seekers, our friends and family (who don’t snowmobile) as well as our
Club, for helping out once again.  First off, thanks goes out to Chris “Nesco
Queen” Habich for taking care of coordinating our work force of volunteers
(from all three clubs) as well as lining up all the food and beverages.  It is a big
job and Chris handles it with ease year in and year out.  For our club sponsors,
we would like to thank 5 Corners Pontiac GMC, 5 Corners Dodge Jeep Chrysler,
and Cedar Creek Motor Sports for their support once again this summer.  We
enjoyed having your vehicles by our tent.
      And for those not belonging to one of these snowmobile clubs, yet have ties
to friends and family in one of these three clubs, we want to thank Heather
Brandt, Michelle Springs, Mary Ernisse, Terry Kison, and Loren Melichar.  And
a special thanks goes out to our AWSC Director Wally and his wife MaryAnn
for helping out again this summer.  
   We would also like to thank the volunteers from Ozaukee Snow Drifters and
Saukville Snow Seekers snowmobile clubs for their help.  The additional help

we received from them filled in areas where our Club couldn’t.  Thanks goes out to all for their help (flip over):
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From the Snow Drifters, we want to thank Jim Hoffmann, 
Jim Criplean & Geri Zedrow, Karl & Sandi Birkenbach, 
Mardel Habersetzer, Shawn Best, Lisa Hansen, Craig & Lori 
Hoffmann, Al Hansen, Bob & Pam & Lindsay Pericak.

From the Snow Seekers, we want to thank Bill Dickmann,
Scott Heuer, Mark Schmidt, Jim Buol, Randy Mueller, John
Fransee, Scott Bscherer, Shawn Grady, Jim Kaul, Rick Hall
and Mark Blau.

From our Club, we would like to thank Kirk Nimtz, Keith
Martin, Dirk & Cherice Uhlig, Mark Gall, Jeff Habermann,
Chuck Laufer, Mike Dondlinger, Jim & Tammy Thomas,
Bob Thomas, Bobby Thomas, Mel & Janet Trapp, Jeff &
Connie Kimball, Hibber, Chris “Nesco Queen” & Clint
Habich, Todd & Angie Habermann, Spanky & Carol Beyer,
Vicki & Mike Brown, Dan & Lori Burback, Bill Ladwig,
Ken Seidl, Frank Even, Franz  Schmidt, Ed Marino, Dave &
Linda Pom, Dave Polzin, Randy & Patty Kison, Austin
Kison, Denny & Kathy Kison, Tony Lore & Sandy Keller,
Mike Mueller, Steve Paulus, Chris & Mary Bumpke, Mark
& Lisa Helm, Gary Mayworm, Steve & Terry Proefrock,
Rick & Kim Dickmann, Dave & Coleen Helm, Jeff
Crawford, Kaitlyn Crawford, Steve Kalsow and Mary Heck,
Tim & Deanna Einwalter, Lon & Ruth Heller, Dennis
Guttmann, Jeff Kaul & Marlene Kasten, Andy Malsom,
Michael Day, Lynn Simonis, Cal Cummings, Mary Rose,
Mike Schonfelder, Kurt & Janet Kleinert, Kevin & Diane
Kennedy, Bob Denow, Sandy & Vicki Weber, George
Menos, and Matt Geszvain.

   And finally, we would especially like to thank those
individuals who worked extra hours, took day(s) off of
work, and those who went above and beyond to lend us a
hand.  You know who you are, so here is one more “Thank
you” from all of us.
   If I have forgotten to thank anyone, please accept my
apologies in advance.  I am going off the sign in sheets and
early edition of the schedule plus a little from memory. 
Thanks again to everyone for their help in making the 2010
county fair another big success!!!

LOST & FOUND
We have found three umbrellas and one blue t-shirt at the
fair this summer.  Currently, Chris Habich is storing them
until they are claimed.  She’ll probably bring them to the
Club meetings this fall; stop in and claim them if they are
yours. 

EXTRA FAIR T-SHIRTS
We have approximately thirty (30) extra fair t-shirts that we
will bring with us to the Club meetings until they are gone. 
For a $10 donation to our Club, you can get an extra t-shirt
for a family member, friend or yourself.  Sizes are limited
and once they are gone, you’ll have to wait till next
summer’s fair.

CLUB MEMBER PACKER PARTY
We will be celebrating another success year of
snowmobiling as well as our annual fund raiser at the
Ozaukee County Fair by having a party on Sunday, October
17, to thank everyone for their help making our club a
successful club.  The party will coincide with the Packers
vs. Dolphins (Vikings didn’t want to get embarrassed
again) game and it will be at Edgewater Golf club (same
place as last three years).  Doors will open at 11:30 am and
kick-off is at noon.  Hors d’oeuvres will be available during
the game and we will have a meal following the game.  See
the enclosed flyer for more details.

CULTIPACKER NEEDED
We have gotten a few leads on another cultipacker, yet at
the time this newsletter goes to print, unfortunately, I don’t
know the status.  Stop in at the September’s Club meeting
to find out more on this issue.  
  Yet if you do come across ont that would fit our needs,
please give Randy (262-707-9328) or Bob (262-707-5282)
a call with the information.

 

NEXT SEASON SNO-FARIs
Right now, we are looking at another Sno-Fair to Gwynn
Michigan.  It was a blast last year and we’re looking to
have another repeat this season.  So I figure that it will be
well worth going up there again this February.  Watch this
newsletter or your email for updates.
   Also, I’ve been thinking about and talking to others
regarding the St. Germain Sno-Fari.  From my research, it
seems that earlier in January is better than the hit and miss
later in the month or even early February.  So early January
may be the ticket; doesn’t hurt to try since it is an awesome
area for snowmobiling and you are able to leave the area in
one of five directions (and return from another direction). 
Watch this newsletter for dates on this Sno-Fari.

TRAIL WORK
Please block these dates on your calendar for this fall for
brushing and installing trails (7:30am to Noonish):

October 16 October 23 October 30
November 6 November 13 December 4

The more volunteers, the quicker we get our trails ready for
snow.  See you there....

FOR SALE - WANTED
The Cedarburg Fire Department is looking for a four-place
trailer for storage use at the fair park.  Doesn’t have to be to
road worthy; same goes for the deck.  If you know of one,
please give Kathy Jones a call at 262-828-9400.


